
Sen. Prozanski and members of the Committee:  

I am very opposed to allowing firearms training facilities in the farmland zone. A similar bill in the 2013 

Legislature died in session. Please evaluate what you are doing and focus your energies on something 

that would benefit this state. Thank you. 

 

Lee Smith 

Forest Grove, Oregon 


